Submission ID: 29171

The fields near Newsholme are not well drained. Hence the growth of willow. Any vehicles on the land in autumn and
winter will create eyes and bog. There are many ancient oaks, badgers, hares, deer, insects living in the trees.
Woodpeckers and owls living in the area. The landscape will become industrial where it was agricultural. The noise of the
pile driving and all the support vehicles will be unbearable for residents. Support /give grants to the farmers to put solar
panels on shed roofs for cold storage of vegetables etc. Put the panels on warehouses- there are plenty of them in Goole
and the M62 corridor. Land that will produce food should not be used for solar panels. The population is growing food
security is vital. No farms no food. It can’t all be imported!



Submission ID: 29171

The application should be refused. Our rural hamlet will become an industrial, noisy place with too many vehicles using
narrow roads and destroying habitat. Houses will not be saleable due to the amount of noise and traffic.
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